
NCC-040674-19 Animal welfare 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act, please see attached the 
details in answer. 

 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below.  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
 
You can use the search facility using keywords.  
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  
Kind Regards 
 
Complaints and Information Team 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall 

 
 

Hi there 

Please could you provide me with the following information (table template provided below for 

ease): 

1) How many dedicated animal health and welfare staff in your Local Authority (by FTE) in each the 

following years: 2017, 2018, 2019? 

2) How many dedicated on-farm animal health and welfare staff in your authority for these years? 

3) How many farm inspections/visits did your Local Authority carry out in each of these years? (If 

possible, please split between proactive and reactive visits) 

4) How many prosecutions for farm animal welfare offences has your Local Authority made in each 

of these years? 

If it does not exceed the time limit, please also provide the following:  

 5) The amount of resource applied to animal health and welfare in these years. 

Huge thanks, 
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